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President’s Note 
 

Diane and I send 
wishes for a Happy 
New Year to all, 
hoping a great 
2022!   
 

What great snow 
we’ve had lately!  
And our driving 

season can’t be far off.  However, as a service to my fellow LBC drivers, I went 
out and found it is too early to put the top down and get out on the road yet. 
See above. Too much snow.  
 

A good time was had by all at our first NWBC club meeting of 2022.  Be sure to 
check out the meeting minutes in this Oil Spot for the news. 
 

Our next event is our long-awaited annual banquet on February 12th—we had 
to cancel our banquet in 2021 due to Covid.  Check out the flyer in this issue 
for all the details.  There is banquet info in the minutes too.  The most im-
portant thing is to RSVP to Gregg by February 7th. 
 

Remember—no regular club meeting next month--we are having our banquet. 
 

There is a car story in this Oil Spot—with pictures even.  An underlying theme 
is: have you named your car? 
 

See you and your name badges on the 12th. 
 

--Dave Hofstadter 

http://www.northwestbritishclassics.com
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My MGBV8 Project 
By  Mark Elmore 

My rebuild originally started as 
the ‘ 70 being rebuilt, however, 
due to serious cancer issues the 
rebuild was put on hold.  

Meanwhile I went down to Car-
son City, NV for some car parts 
(whole other story), 

and this red body shell followed 
me home.  

I was originally only going to 
move all the running gear from 
the ’70 over to the red shell.  

 

That didn’t last long before I ac-
quired a Buick 215 V8 engine.  

 

MGB installed this engine and 
called it the MGBV8.  
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The Saga of Queen Anne in Pictures 
By Dave Hofstadter 

 

As some of you may remember, Queen Anne, my Jaguar E-Type, 
suffered some damage over a year ago.  This is the story of 
Queen Anne’s recovery. 

 

 

 

 

First of all, Queen Anne owes a 
debt of gratitude to a number of 
NWBC club members who came 
to the house, got a working 
battery into Queen Anne and 
helped get her to Hey Mike’s Res-
torations in Hayden.  Here she is 
as Hey Mike begins to assess the 
mechanical tasks. 
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Up on the lift at Hey 
Mike’s one can see 
the damage awaiting 
the body shop after 
the many electrical 
(Lucas, remember!) 
and drive train repairs 
are completed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Little British Cars 
were not intended to 
be knocked around 
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After getting mechanically 
restored, Queen Anne fi-
nally makes it to Rocky’s 
Restorations in Hayden for 
some extensive body 
work.  We eventually con-
vinced the insurance com-
pany that we needed to 
restore and paint the 
whole car. 

 

 

 

Surprisingly (har!) Rocky’s 
found a bit of rust. Note the 
new steel aft of the left rear 
tyre.  Also, note in the back-
ground the classic Volvo 
P1800 also in restoration. 
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Here she is, awaiting re-
installation of her doors 
and boot lid. 

 

 

 

 

After 13 months, Graduation Day. 

Dave, Rocky and Queen Anne! 
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We have a FACEBOOK GROUP !! 
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/603518397696284  

CLUB DUES 
 

Family membership for one year is $20.00.  New members 
pay $25.00 for the first year which includes club name tags 

which are worn at club meetings and events 
Send your renewal or initial membership to:   

 
Kevan McCallum 

11409 N McCoy Rd. 

Newman Lake  WA   99025 

 

Dues are due January 1st every year 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

• Feb, 2022  NO REGULAR CLUB MEETING IN FEBRUARY 2022 
 

• Feb 12, 2022 5:30 pm NWBC Annual Banquet—See flyer in this issue  

                      RSVP to wasup@mtaonline.net by Feb 7th 

•  Mar 12, 2022 8:30 am NWBC meeting.  Best Western Plus 

  506 W Appleway Ave, Coeur d’Alene ID  83814 

  $25 per person.  RSVP to wasup@mtaonline.net by Feb. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/603518397696284
mailto:wasup@mtaonline.net
mailto:wasup@mtaonline.net
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Classified Ads 
 

FOR SALE - 1969 MGB GT - contact Mike Murphy at 
509-992-4882 

FOR SALE - 1962 Triumph Herald 1200 convertible … 
contact Jim or Marilyn at 509-979-6824 

1966 Healey MK II BJ parts looking to find a home.  
Have rear fender and other small parts.  Contact:  208-
755-3341 

1955 MG TF—Available in California.  Not restored but 
complete and drivable.  Owner from 60 years ago and 
never driven much.  Contact Wayne at 509-999-9910 

FOR SALE  -  1980 Triumph Spitfire (Red)  $7,999  
46K Miles … Excellent Condition.  Contact Jim Zimmer-
man at  njzim@comcast.net   

FOR SALE  -  Assorted Sprite/Midget parts.  
Contact:  Don Beyer at 541-405-9502 

mailto:njzim@comcast.net?subject=1980%20Triumph%20Spitfire
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Northwest British Classics 

PO Box 2010 

Coeur D’Alene, ID  86816 

Northwest British Classics Club 

Club Officers and other Volunteers 
President: Dave Hofstadter  (405) 826-4405   davehofstadter@verizon.net 

Vice President: Wayne Burley 

Secretary: Marie Palachuk   

Treasurer:  Kevan McCallum  

Editor: Robert Andrews 

BritBull Chairman:  Bill Puskas 

Directors: Lynn Martin, Bob Flatley, Gary High 

Web Master:  Greg Taylor  

Car Show and Events Coordinator: Dave Hofstadter 

 

mailto:davehofstadter@verizon.net

